February PTA Minutes

Spaghetti Dinner Postponed (snow date to be determined)

Family Math Night: Fourth/Fifth Grade Family Math Night Thursday, February 12, 6:30-8 pm (weather permitting) Bowman Cafeteria- back at Bowman this year

This year they are introducing some international math games to further challenge our mathematicians.

Bowman Book Swap: Collection Week Monday, Feb. 9th–Friday, Feb. 13

If people have books their kids don't read anymore or are looking for new ones for their kids they can participate in the Bowman Book Swap which will take place concurrently with Passport to the World on Friday, February 27th from 5:30–8:00 pm. Here's how it works:

- Bring books to class this week (February 9th–13th) and receive tickets to be used at the Book Swap.
- Receive 1 ticket for each book donated, up to a maximum of 10 tickets. (Each student can donate a maximum of 20 books, but only 10 tickets will be issued. Extra books will ensure choice and will be saved for future books swaps.)
- Bring your tickets to the Book Swap on February 27th and redeem them for "new" books to take home.

Books must be appropriate for grades K–8 and be in gently used condition (no tears or missing pages). Books will not be accepted after the collection week, and tickets will not be issued during the event.

We need several volunteers to help collect and sort books this week on Wednesday and Friday after school. We also need help with set up, clean up, and processing tickets during the event. Questions? Contact bookswap@bowmanpta.org

Passport to the World is Almost Here! Represent Your Country! Friday, February 27, 6:00-8pm, Bowman Cafeteria/Gym

Countries so far: Turkey, Israel, Argentina, India and Brazil! AND be part of new efforts to reconnect with Sagam (our sister school in Kenya) with a surprise in store!

WE STILL NEED MORE COUNTRIES! HOST A TABLE!

The deadline for hosting a Country Table is February, 20th.